
Borough of Matawan 

 

Public Notice 

 

Unified Planning/Zoning Board of Adjustments 

September 13, 2021 Meeting Cancelled 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE Due to lack of Applications the regularly scheduled 7:00 PM September 

13, 2021 meeting of the Unified Planning/Zoning Board of Adjustment (“Board”) of the 

Borough of Matawan has been cancelled. 

 

Any and all matters to be considered by the Board at its September 13, 2021 meeting are being 

carried to the Board’s October 4, 2021 meeting without any further public notice. 

 

Karen Wynne, RMC 

Municipal Clerk 


